

Dear Families,

In keeping with New Jersey's child care center licensing requirements, we are obligated to provide you, as the parent of a child enrolled at our center, with the attached forms and information.

If you need clarification or have any questions regarding these policies please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Christina Andersen

Director

RECEIPT OF INFORMATION:

(Please initial each line)

Information to Parents			
Policy on the Release of Children			
Positive Guidance and Discipline Policy			
Policy on Methods of Communication			
Policy on Communicable Disease Management			
Expulsion Policy			
Policy on the Use of Technology and Social Media			
Name of Child:	-1		
Name of Parents:			
I have read and received a copy of the Information / Policies listed above	/e.		
Signature:	Date:		